
 
 

 

 

COLORADO EMERALD SOCIETY 
Membership Meeting  
11 January 2025 

 

The January membership meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Treasurer’s Report: Tim Turley presented the financial report. Currently, our total balance is 
$8819.72. He is accepting 2025 dues payments today. Motion to accept the report made by Regis 
Donovan, seconded by Jim Patterson. 

Steve O’Neill gave an update on the Pipe Band. They currently have 80 dues paying members, but 
only 20 are active participants. PERRY ? 

Steve is going to have a special banner made for carrying at the parade which recognizes our 25th 
anniversary. 

Fundraiser: we need to organize another Day at the Races. 

Siobhan: bench at Leadville 

 

Bus for parade: the band will not be traveling with us 

Chris Molloy made a motion to pay up to $750 toward the bus. 


